
Friday 12th December 2014 

Canute Class Weekly Newsletter 
Don’t forget if you misplace any newsletter, copies can be found on our website at: 

http:www.polruanprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

 HOMEWORK 
This week daily reading and maths target 
practice only.  
No spellings or homework grid work needed 
this week. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children, 
The children have all worked incredibly hard this week!  We have completed lots of reading, writing 
and maths assessment tasks ready to begin our new topic after the holidays.  Everyone did their very 
best and we are delighted with their progress.  Also this week we were pleased to perform our 
Christmas play – Robin Finds Christmas.  Canute Class  really enjoyed the original story and created a 
super show for us all.  A big thank you to all of you who came to support them in the church and who 
came to school for the Christmas Fayre.  It’s always fantastic to see you at school.  This week we are 
giving everyone in Canute a ‘Worker of the week’ certificate to reward them all for their contribution to 
our play – Great work Canute Class! 

What is your child learning next week?  
Monday 
In the morning we will be making Christmas 
gingerbread biscuits with a school support 
worker from TESCO.  In the afternoon we will 
make Christmas cards with moving parts. 
Tuesday 
In the morning we will make Christmas 
decorations.  At lunch time a traditional 
Christmas lunch will be served to those who 
have ordered one and in the afternoon we will 
have our Christmas party. Children may bring a 
christmas hat or accessory to wear for the 
afternoon. 
Wednesday 
In the morning we will make Christmas 
reindeers. In the afternoon we will have a 
Christmas PE lesson. 
Thursday 
In  the morning we will be having another 
Christmas PE lesson involing lots of ball skills 
and running. In the afternoon we will be making 
chocolate puddings and having  a small 
Christmas party 
Friday Christmas fun day 
End of Term 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget …  

There is a post box in Canute Class for children 
to post any Christmas cards they wish to send.  
These will be collected, sorted and delivered 
towards the end of the week. 

Children may bring a Christmas accessory or hat 
to wear to our Christmas party on Tuesday. 

No loose coins in pockets or drawers at school 
please. Any unclaimed coins will be added to 
the charity box outside Mrs Sandy’s office. 

As it is quite cold now, children will not be 
allowed outside at playtimes if they do not have 
a coat to wear.  Thank you. 

Forest School on Wednesday for the current 
group. 
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